
 

 

Parents/Guardians and Skaters,  

 

We’re excited to be able to get our fall season started.  Here’s important information to help you 
prepare for this skating session with the Riverview Skating Club. 

Your waivers (Informed Consent and Assumption of Risk Agreement and Declaration of Compliance 
form) must be received by the Riverview Skating Club prior to the start of your session. In addition, you 
must be pre-registered and your registration fees must be paid on-line. 

It is required that you review the Riverview Skating Club’s Operational Plan as posted on the website:  
attach the link. It is critical that we all follow the rules to keep everyone safe and enjoying this skating 
season. 

Note that only one parent/guardian can accompany a skater in the facility and no siblings are permitted.   

Also, please take note of the following: 

 Warm up outside if the weather permits. 
 Arrive at the rink ready to skate. 
 Entering the rink will only be permitted 15 minutes prior to the start of your session. 
 If skating on the lower rink, enter and exit at the lower rink doors. If skating on the upper rink, 

enter and exit at the upper rink doors.  Follow the arrows and signage. 
 Sanitize your hands prior to entering rink 
 Wearing a mask is required while in the facility including in the dressing room, washrooms and 

seating areas. For figure skaters, masks can be removed only when you arrive at your hook 
station or, for CanSkaters, when you put on your helmet. 

 Program assistants are required to wear a mask while on the ice. 



 Each entrant to the facility will be required to register their name, phone number and email 
address upon entering the facility for contact tracing purposes. 

 Skaters must leave the facility a maximum of 15 minutes after the end of your session. 
 Water fountains will not be operating, so bring a filled water bottle. 
 Figure skaters must bring a water bottle, facial issue, and small bottle of hand sanitizer in a light 

bag to hang at their designated hook station on the ice. 
 Figure skaters will be permitted to use the assigned dressing rooms to put on their skates. 

Showers will be closed for the season. Skaters must remain in the dressing room until other user 
groups are off the ice. 

 For CanSkaters, the front row of bleachers will be marked with seating for parents/guardians to 
assist kids with putting on their skates. 

 For CanSkaters, name tags will be provided and are to be brought home after each session.   
 Please don’t bring food into the facility. Beverages are only allowed if they are in reusable 

containers. 

Again, you are required to review the Riverview Skating Club’s Operational Plan on the website for a 
more complete list of rules and expectations for parents, skaters, volunteers and coaches. 

Don’t hesitate to email the Riverview Skating Club at riverviewskatingclub@gmail.com if you have any 
questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Riverview Skating Club Board 

 

 


